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Friday| 5 August 2022 

President - FOTV  

bit.ly/FOTVTrivia22 

raffletix.com.au/2022fotv

Dear Friends,

We’re down to our last six tables
for Trivia Night, so please book in
fast!

if you don’t have a full team of
eight, you can join an existing
table - just let us know! It’s a
great way to meet new friends.

 

A reminder too to send through your team name to friends@llv.community -
there are some very creative teams so far and we can’t wait to see your
outfits!

CAN YOU HELP?

Enjoy your weekend!

PRIZE-A-PALOOZA!! 
There are so many great prizes up for grabs in our 2022 Raffle -
something for everyone! Make sure you head on over to the site and buy a
ticket or two to be in the running.  

raffletix.com.au/2022fotv

We have an opportunity for a Framer to partner with Friends of the Village
and Lindfield Learning Village on our special artistic venture coming up at
our Gala Fundraiser on 28 October. Please send an email to
friends@llv.community if you, or someone you know, can assist. 
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Did you know that Friends of the
Village has a Business Directory?  Our
aim is to facilitate connections within
our community. We want to have  lots
of businesses listed in our directory
so that the next time you’re looking
for a particular good or service, you
can take your pick from a Village
provider! We’d really love to build up
the Directory this  year, so if you’d like
your business advertised on our
website, please shoot us an email at
friends@llv.community

  https://bit.ly/FOTV-BIZ

Business
Directory

F O T V

Come join us!

COMMUNITY VOLUNTEERINGCOMMUNITY VOLUNTEERING
Last term, we had a shuffle of our Working Groups and created
COMMUNITY VOLUNTEERS. It is envisaged that this group will coordinate
volunteering projects in our local community and that we can create
opportunities for parents/carers to spend time with their students whilst
also giving back in a meaningful way to those who might benefit. 

We are looking for someone who might like to lead this group - it’s not a
huge amount of work, to be honest! It just requires finding a charity or
organisation who might need a hand on a one-off weekend afternoon, for
example, and then coordinating a roster of volunteers to take part. 

If this sounds like something you could do, please send Lisa an email at
president@llv.community and we’ll get to work! 






           
 

We cannot wait to
share all the

exciting details of
this very special

event!! It will be a
very glamorous

and artistic evening
and FOTV, LLV

Staff and our very
own students are
currently hard at

work making
preparations!

STAY TUNEDSTAY TUNED

28 OCT GALA28 OCT GALA  

TERM 3TERM 3
GENERALGENERAL
MEETINGMEETING

Tuesday 6 September
Please email any thoughts,
suggestions, issues for our

upcoming GM to:
friends@llv.community


